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June 20, 2022

Kip Farnum

Campbell County School District
P.O. Box 3033

Gillette, WY 82717

Dear Mr. Farnum:

2021-2022 was the last year the NEW Community Health
Foundation was involved in the VIP (Vaccine for Influenza
Prevention) Project. Included is a check in the amount of
$23,471.00 which is left over funding accumulated over the
last several years of the project.

Since Campbell County School District (CCSD) has taken
over the VIP Project as Project Manager, the Community
Health Foundation Board of Directors approved all
remaining funding go to CCSD to continue the project.

The Community Health Foundation would like to wish

CCSD and other partners great success with the future of
the VIP Project.

Sincerely,

&

Nachelle McGrath
Executive Director

partnering with you in the health and wellness of your community.




